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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 10:39 AM
To: 'Bond Engineering'
Cc: Tracy Brick; 'jkelley502mbd@yahoo.com'
Subject: RE: City of Marion CAP
Attachments: AR0021971_CAP_20230609.pdf

Good morning, 
 
I’m reaching out about the CAP for the City of Marion [AR0021971, AFIN 18-00110] that was submitted to me on 
6/9/2023. I have included a copy of the CAP for your reference. ‘ 
 
DEQ has had an engineer review the CAP, and they have made the following comments: 
 

 Before beginning construction, please ensure you have a State Construction Permit. 
 If more than 5 acres of land is to be disturbed during construction, please ensure you obtain a Construction 

General Permit. 
 
Please take these comments into consideration when construction begins. Failure to obtain these Permits is considered 
a violation and may be followed by enforcement action from DEQ. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kristen Graham 
Enforcement Analyst, OWQ 
501.682.0758 
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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 8:42 AM
To: 'Bond Engineering'
Subject: RE: City of Marion CAP

Thank you for submitting the CAP for the City of Marion. Please continue to provide DEQ updates of your progress 
towards compliance via quarterly progress reports. The first report will be due September 15, 2023.  
 

From: Bond Engineering [mailto:bondengineering@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 9, 2023 12:24 PM 
To: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad) <Kristen.Graham@adeq.state.ar.us> 
Cc: Richard Healey (adpce.ad) <Richard.Healey@adeq.state.ar.us>; Tracy Brick <tracy.brick@marionarkansas.org> 
Subject: City of Marion CAP 
 
Kristen, 
 
Please see attached. 
 
Brad Stevens 

Bond Consulting Engineers East, Inc. 
3683 State Highway 77 North 
Marion, AR 72364 
Ph: 870-739-2228 
Fax: 870-739-8407 








	email 2
	AR0021971_CAP_20230609
	marion
	AR0021971_CAP_20230609


